UPCR Baptism

(Above and Right) The church
is celebrating this month with
9 souls being baptized in
Jesus’ name on February 16th.
We are so grateful for the work
God is doing in our Sunday
School classes; from the
adults to the children. God is
being glorified and lives are
being changed! We are
celebrating with each life
transformed by the power and
love of Jesus!
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UPCR Sunday School

Children's Sunday school has
become such a meaningful time
for me every Sunday. The children
are dedicated to learning their
memory verses in English and
Kinyarwanda, learning about the
story of the day, and seeking after
God in our times of prayer. Lately
we've been discussing the Holy
Spirit and Water Baptism, and what
it means to have a relationship with
Jesus. They are so quick to take
Jesus at His word!

What great faith!
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